Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

PORT OF MANILA
Customs District II-A
South Harbor, Manila

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

In lieu of the memorandum from the Office of the President,
Malacafiang regarding the ASEAN Summit, 28 April 2017 (Friday) has
been declared as a Non-Working Holiday.

In this regard, the advertised public auction of the Port of Manila that
fall on the same date has been re-scheduled to 02 May 2017 (Tuesday),

same time and venue.
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SCAR B. VILLALVA
Acting Chief, ACDD
Port of Manila



